
 

 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
March 22, 2020           
  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: IMPACT OF COVID-19 ON MUNICIPAL OPERATIONS 

KINGS COUNTY, NS:  In supportive response to the Declared State of Emergency made by Hon. Chuck 

Porter this afternoon, the Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise the public of the following: 

 Inspections(fire & building) will now only occur to address life safety issues. 

 Municipal Council is meeting remotely tomorrow morning to discuss how municipal business will be 

conducted over the coming weeks.  

 Pursuant to the direction issued by the Province of Nova Scotia, all municipal parks/playgrounds 

(including the Harvest Moon Trail) and the Aylesford Lake Beach are now closed until further notice.  

 Effectively immediately Kings Transit Authority has suspended service. 

 All Nova Scotians have a moral and legal obligation to fully adhere to the advice of the Chief Medical 

Officer. 

  

The Municipality urges residents and businesses to practice principles of self-isolation as much as possible 

and social-distancing always. The Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic is a severe public health event 

and appropriate precautions must be taken seriously by everyone to ensure continued health and safety 

of our communities.  

For information on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) including social distancing, self isolation, when to get 

help and more, please visit novascotia.ca/coronavirus.  
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